



26 Aug 2018

Prof Huanghao Yang College of Chemistry Fuzhou University Email: hhyang@fzu.edu.cn

Dear Professor Yang,

INVITATION TO VISIT THE SCHOOL OF MATERIALS SCIENCE AND ENGINEERING (MSE), NTU

It is our great pleasure to invite you to visit and give the research talk at the School of Materials Science and Engineering, NTU, from Oct 30 2018 to 3 Nov 2018.

During this visit, we will further discuss the potential collaboration in the area of biological analysis, nanomedicine and biomedical engineering

Please note that the expense for your trip to Singapore will be covered by your side.

I am looking forward for your visiting

Yours sincerely,

Professor Chen Xiaodong Associate Chair (Faculty)

School of Materials Science and Engineering